
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Construction Update – July 31, 2018 
  

Upcoming paving on Seattle Boulevard South; expect temporary driveway 

blockages 

Over the past few weeks, crews have been grinding and regrading 
Seattle Boulevard South in preparation for paving.  

Crews plan to pave the road on Saturday, August 4.  

The work is expected to take one day to complete, however, this 
work is weather-dependent and subject to change. Visit the project 
website, shown below, to sign up for project updates.  

What to expect:  

• Work hours: weekdays from 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. (grading); 
Saturday August 4 from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. (paving) 

• During paving, individual driveways will be blocked for up to 
several hours. It is important that new asphalt has enough time 
to cure after it has been poured. Crews will notify residents 
with a doorhanger one day prior to impacting driveway 
access. 

• Pedestrian access to homes and businesses will be 
maintained; please speak with a crew member if you need 
assistance while crews are working in front of your residence or 
business 

• Restricted on-street parking; please look out for no parking 
signs 

• Temporary road closures as sections are paved; flaggers and 
signs will direct people through the work area 

• Noise, dust, odors, and vibration typical of a construction site 

For more information: 

• Visit http://www.kingcounty.gov/kent-auburn-csi 

• Call the project hotline at 206-205-9283 

• Email David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov   

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE -  
206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 
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